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Together we follow Jesus’ footsteps in our living and learning. 

Article 17: Children have the right to access information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST CHARLES’ SPORTS 

SUPERSTARS! 

Welcome to the St Charles’ Sport news for this half-term.  There has been a lot of sport happening 

in and outside of school since we started in September! This year we will be bringing you regular 

updates from us, your St Charles’ sports reporters! Stay tuned for all the exciting sporting news! 

 

 

Running 

It all started in September when many children took part in the Junior and Mini Great North 

Run. Everybody did brilliantly but we have to give a special shout out to the amazing Penny and 

Alexia who came 1st and 3rd!  

The running carried on into October as forty-eight of us took part in the Northumberland Schools 

cross-country event. It was definitely an uphill struggle as many took a tumble at the start. More 

big shout outs to Grace and Florence who came 4th and 6th for the Year 3 girls! However, we are 

extremely proud of everyone who tried their best and represented our school.  

By Amelie (Year 6) 
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Football 

Across year 5 and 6 this term, the boys and girls have already played several matches. There’s 

been both losses and wins, but the important thing is that we have played as a team and have had 

loads of fun! There have been goals conceded but some great ones scored too! 

BEWARE, there is A LOT more football to come this year so stay fit and you may be able to join 

the team.  

By Charlie, Ted, Isaac and Aidan 

(Year 5) 

 

 

 

 

 

Hoopstarz 

Hoopstarz was really cool. My favourite was when we made a house out of the hoops. We also got 

to spin the hoop around and the hoop looked like a coin, when it was really low we could jump in 

and out of it.  We did all sorts of hula-hooping, one trick was called a 360 and another was a 

criss-cross. We didn’t know we could do so much with hula hoops and have so much fun! 

By Grace and Ahyan (Year 3) 
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Fantastic Fundraisers! 

A big thank you to Joseph, Alessia, Amelia and Henry from Year 1 who took part in 

the Mini Great North Run and raised a fantastic £235 for St Charles’ PTA. The 

money is going to be used to provide more fantastic playground equipment for our 

OPAL play.  THANK YOU Year 1! 

 


